
CatIQ  Announces  Agreement  with
Aon Impact Forecasting

Toronto (9 Aug 2017) – CatIQ and Aon Impact Forecasting have entered into an
agreement  whereby Aon Impact  Forecasting’s  Canadian flood footprints  will  be
made available as a layer on CatIQ’s CatHUB module for the benefit of CatIQ’s users
effective immediately.

Adam Podlaha says “Aon Impact Forecasting’s Canadian flood footprints for events
which hit Ontario, Quebec and British Columbia during May 2017 are now available
on CatIQ’s  CatHUB module.  This  will  enable  CatIQ’s  users  to  more  accurately
analyse their risk exposure and prepare for future floods.”

Commenting on the announcement, Joel Baker, CEO of CatIQ said: “The addition of
Impact Forecasting’s footprints will be invaluable to our subscribers” adding that
“We are delighted to be working with Adam Podlaha and his outstanding team on
this initiative”.

Aon Impact Forecasting flood footprints are now available on the CatIQ platform for
“Eastern  Canada  Flooding”  (2017-05-CAT-0085)  and  the  “Kelowna  Flooding”
(2017-05-NE-0020).
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